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Milan, 31 March 2021 - Il Sole 24 ORE S.p.A. announces that the new version of the 

Bylaws, with the regulatory adjustment to the new provisions on gender quotas, 

approved by the Board of Directors pursuant to Article 12 of the Bylaws, together with 

the minutes of the meeting of the Board of Directors held on 16 March 2021 and 

convened on this item only, is publicly available at the Company's registered office, 

Viale Sarca 223 - Milan, on the Company website at www.gruppo24ore.com, as well as 

on the authorized storage mechanism 1INFO at www.1info.it and in accordance with the 

additional procedures provided for by current legislation.  
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